109060-2239 January 15, 1964

Mr. Perry Israel Doull School Room 208 2520 South Utica Denver, Colorado 80219 EC'D-READING ROOM

Dear Perry:

Your letter of January 8th has been received.

Pursuant to the instructions of President Johnson, our report concerning the assassination of President Kennedy and the murder of Lee Harvey Oswald has been forwarded to the Presidential Commission. We have not made the report public inasmuch as this Commission has been charged with the responsibility to study all available information and make a finding in these matters. Any public dissemination of our report, therefore, will rest with the Commission.

Sincerely yours,

J. Edgar Hoover

Tolson
Belmont
Mohr
Cosper
Coslichon
Corred
DeLosch
Evene
Gale
Rosen
Sullivon
Tovel
Trotter
Teles Rosen

CJJ:plr

Norgal Spare